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Editor's Report.

Four Couriers, each of thirty-two pages were published in the past year at a cost of approximately $954 each issue. A sharp increase in the cost is expected in the coming year. The generous contributions by members and friends more than offset the printing and postage costs. We are very grateful so thank you all for your continued support. 

Every effort is made to ensure each issue is interesting and newsy. More feedback, either critical or complimentary is welcome and more importantly items of news from long silent members would be appreciated. Some names keep bobbing up regularly and others seldom. We can't report on those that we don't hear from, much as we would like. Many thanks to those members who have provided articles of interest for the Courier during the past year.

Now in its 56th year, this little newsletter is the lifeblood of the Association, more so now than ever, now that numbers are declining. Just for how long it will keep going is a matter of conjecture.

In conclusion I would like to thank Gavin Bagley who updates the addresses and prints them out (usually at fairly short notice,) and backstop Sue Epps. My friend Maureen Baker who at a moments notice, labels, bags and seals with us ready for posting, and lastly Jack, who phones around and scribbles incessantly to keep the news up to date.

Delys Carey.

Editor.
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